From: Kay LaPorte <kaylaporte@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 12:30 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent Cola for Pers 1 retirees

CAUTION:External email.

I am a Pers 1 retiree.
| am requesting a permanent consistent and substantial Cola for Pers 1 retirees.

The cost of living, the current period of inflation, and the continuing increase in property taxes make it increasingly
difficult to manage financially.

| am hopeful that the 3% COLA increase will become permanent for Pers 1 retirees.
Catherine (Kay) LaPorte
Sent from my iPad

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



